
 
 
 
                

            590 County Road, Suite 2, Westbrook ME  04092                                Tel (207) 773-1276 * Fax (207) 772-1203 
 

 

                          APC-17-252 

 
 
September 18, 2017 
 
Tom Federle 
Federle Law 
254 Commercial St 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
 
Dear Mr. Federle, 
 
This letter will confirm that the following materials have been removed from the property 
located at 32 Hampshire St, Portland, Maine. The scope of work was for the removal and 
disposal of the window sash units that had Non-friable asbestos glazing on them. The 
collection and disposal of the refrigerators, the draining and removal of the oil tank and 
boiler unit and the removal of all paint cans from  this property.  All work was completed in 
accordance with the Maine DEP chapter 425 rules and regulations for asbestos removals 
and in accordance with the Maine DEP rules and regulations for the collection of the 
universal waste materials. 
 
Thank you for selecting Abatement Professionals for this project.  We look forward to 
working with you on future projects. 
 
 
Sincerely,   

 
Robert W. Rickett, Jr. 
President 
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